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Greetings Panthers😊

Giving Thanks and Going Green

As the leaves fall and November arrives, we
have much to be thankful for here at PVAMU!  
It's time to cozy up with some pumpkin spice
and a heart full of gratitude. With midterms in the
rearview mirror, we're that much closer to
another year of growth and progress!

While we soak up the beauty of this season, let's
keep our minds open to all the things we're
thankful for. November brings several
awareness days reminding us to appreciate our
planet! Let's make this month unforgettable by
staying safe and keeping the planet in mind. 



Embrace digital solutions for communication and
assignments. Reduce paper usage and
environmental impact.

Remember to use recycling bins throughout
campus, contributing to a cleaner and greener
campus!

 Come together as a community to support local
food drives and charitable events. Spread the
warmth and kindness that defines our PVAMU
family.

The smallest contributions to PVAMU initiatives
and scholarships can make a significant impact
on the lives of our students and the future of our
institution.

🌍 World Paper-Free Day - November 6th

♻️ National Recycling Day - November 15th

🍂 Thanksgiving - November 24th

🤝 Giving Tuesday - November 29th

🏈Join us Nov 4th as we
tackle Alabama-Pline Bluff 

🚗 Tip: Carpool to keep our
campus eco-friendly
consider carpooling with
friends or using shuttles. This 
reduces carbon emissions &
also adds to the fun of
traveling together

📌As you prepare for
Homecoming, we want to
remind panthers to prioritize
safety; remember to follow
safety guidelines, whether
you're attending the game,
tailgating, or participating in
other events.

🎯Set your homecoming out!!
Enjoy the festivities
responsibly and look out for
one another!

📣 Homecoming
Announcments 

Awareness Days

mrwilliams
Sticky Note
Arkansas - Pine Bluff.

mrwilliams
Sticky Note
Add a period at the end.

mrwilliams
Sticky Note
Capitalize the P in Panthers

mrwilliams
Sticky Note
I have not seen any recycling bins on campus so maybe we can just make it general and say: Remember to recycle, contributing to a cleaner and greener earth.

mrwilliams
Sticky Note



✘ Please be advised that
leaving trash, empty boxes
and other items in hallways
or corridors could present a

fire hazard and impede
escape routes during an

emergency. 

✔ When disposing of trash
and other items, please

reach out to SSC by calling
936-261-9703 or putting in a

work order by using
Maintenance Connection
so that a date and time can
be coordinated for the pick-

up and disposal.

Trash and Storage in
Hallways

📢 Spring 2024 Registration is Coming📢 

Who your advisor is: Go to DegreeWorks and it appears at the top where it says advisor. Go to   
https://www.pvamu.edu/bcas/departments/lcom/faculty-and-staff/for their contact info.

Registration is starting!!!

Monday- 11/6- Special Populations (Athletics, Band, Honors, Veterans, Parents w/Children)
Tuesday- 11/7- Seniors

Wednesday- 11/8- Juniors
Thursday- 11/9- Sophomores

Friday- 11/10- Freshmen
 

What you need to know!!!
 

1.

https://www.pvamu.edu/bcas/departments/lcom/faculty-and-staff/


Show our beautiful planet some love by making little sacrifices that go a long way!

★Reduce Food Waste: Be mindful of portion sizes, composting food scraps is a great eco-
conscious practice.

★Energy-Efficient Cooking: Use energy-efficient appliances and cooking methods.

★Travel in Style: Try carpooling, public transit, or other earth-friendly options.

★Give Back to Nature: Lend your hand to Mother Nature. Join conservation groups, clean-
up activities, or donate to environmental organizations. She deserves it!

🌱 Sustainability Tips 

GET IN TOUCH WITH US: 936-261-1750 campusplanning@pvamu.edu


